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educational requirements to be eligible for the CPA in other states.   

Graduate Students: If you have earned you undergraduate degree at the University of 
Scranton and complete your Masters of Accountancy at the University you will fulfill the 
education requirements necessary to sit for the CPA exam in the states listed above. The 
University has not yet determined whether the MACC program meets educational 
requirements for the CPA in other states.   

For more information, contact the University’s Accounting Department.  


